78 Upper Garville Avenue
Rathgar
Dublin 6
19th October 2017

Ms. Beth Onslow,
Head of Trainee Development,
HR Administrator,
Byrne Wallace,
88 Harcourt Street,
Dublin 2,
Ireland


Dear Ms. Onslow,

My name is Michael Meenaghan, a final year student studying Business and Law (BBL) in the Sutherland School of Law at University College Dublin. I am writing to you to apply for a position in the Byrne Wallace Trainee Solicitor Programme. 

I am particularly interested in Corporate Law and am aware of your company’s reputation in this aspect of legal services in Ireland. Byrne Wallace is a leading commercial firm in Ireland with strong international interests, encompassing all aspects of business and corporate law.

I have spoken at length with your representatives at Recruitment Fairs and Career Days and am aware of the range of your services and your recruitment policies.
 
I believe that I possess both the academic and personal skills that are required to develop a career in corporate law, and can make a contribution to the work of a major firm. I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to demonstrate these qualities to you in person. 
 
I wish to thank you for considering my application which is attached,
 
Yours sincerely
[bookmark: _GoBack]
 
Michael Meenaghan



 
